
 

 

 

 

 

 

Come to our Working Bee at 9.00am on 

Sunday 7th August at Rowena Park 

adjacent to Rafting Ground Park 
 

Moggill Creek Catchment Group has been working with SEQC for two years to restore the 

creek banks along Rowena Park.   

 

We invite you to come down to learn what we have done and help plant more native 

plants. 

 

Enjoy some refreshments which we will supply. 

Come with gardening clothes, closed shoes, gloves and a hat. 

 

 

 

Entry to Rowena Park either via the footbridge from Rafting Ground Reserve or 

down the foot path from Rowena Street 

 

For more information contact Malcolm 0418 552409 


